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Steven McSloy Quoted in The Atlantic Regarding the Washington DC 
Football Team Name Controversy
September 15, 2015

Corporate partner Steven Paul McSloy was quoted in the article “The Anti-Redskin” published in the October 2015 issue of The Atlantic. The 
article focuses on the history and dispute between Ray Halbritter, the leader of the Oneida Indian Nation, and Dan Snyder, the owner of the 
team.  McSloy was a law school classmate and friend of Halbritter, and told The Atlantic that Halbritter decided to go to Harvard Law School 
because “he wanted to get inside the mind of the enemy.” 

View the article.
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